
 

 

 

The “Repair, Reform and Thrive” Plan for Congress and the Administration  
 

The ICBA unveiled its plan for the new 119th Congress and the incoming Administration to support community 
banks serving their customers and communities. The plan covers a range of issues, including excessive 
regulatory burden, a level playing field with credit unions, Farm Credit and other nonbanks, pro-growth tax 
reform, and more. CBAI looks forward to working with the ICBA to achieve these worthy policy objectives that 
will benefit Illinois and the nation’s community banks.  

 
Read the ICBA Plan » 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.cbaionline.com/gr/ICBA-Agenda-Transforming-Regulation-for-Growth-January-2025.pdf

